
 
14 August 2014 

Dear Dolf Scheepers  
 

On behalf of our chairman Morné du Plessis, trustees, recipients and staff of the Players’ Fund, we would like 

to extend our sincerest thanks and appreciation to you all at Thorburn for joining us at this year’s banquet 

which was held at Montecasino on Tuesday 5 August 2014. The theme of a celebration of rugby ran true 

and the generosity of so many will be remember for years to come.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The support of the Players’ Fund by everyone at this year’s event means so much to us as it enables us to 

continue the work we do, assisting our brave and inspiring recipients. For this we will always be grateful.  

 

Please do visit our website and facebook page to have a look at the photos of the evening and keep an eye 

on what we are up to on an ongoing basis. We also have a wonderful short YouTube video which includes 

all the highlights from the evening. 

 

Thank you once again and we hope that you all had an enjoyable evening.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

The Chris Burger Petro Jackson Players’ Fund team 

THANK YOU 

http://www.playersfund.org.za/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Chris-Burger-Petro-Jackson-Players-Fund/162731130468094?ref=hl
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uEeVaT4Vt_A

